

17<sup>th</sup> March 2021

Dear Parents,

Thank-you for registering an interest for a space at Little Pips Nursery. We are writing to update you on our most current session availability.

Baby Room- Our 'Nest' is currently fully booked until January 2022. We have a waiting list in place for spaces after this date. Joining our waiting list is not confirmation of sessions.

Two-year -old spaces- We are currently full for two year olds until September 2022. We have a waiting list in place should places become available. Children within our 'Nest' are automatically allocated a space within the Main Nursery when they turn two years old.

Three and four year old spaces- We have <u>limited</u> availability from Monday 6<sup>th</sup> September. Please contact us now to secure your place.

Further information regarding our fees and admissions policies can be found on the school website under the Nursery tab.

We understand that many parents may seek alternative childcare options due to the extensive wait, please let us know if you wish to be removed from our current waiting lists.

Best Wishes

Hollie Westlake

Nursery Manager

Anne Gillard

Anne Gillard

Deputy Nursery Manager

Sue Walsh

Nursery Administrator

